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PRESS RELEASE: DRIVE PRODUCTS USA GAINS NTEA MVP MEMBER STATUS 
 
NTEA – The Association for the Work Truck Industry recently recognized Drive Products USA for completing a 
rigorous qualification process, demonstrating successful implementation of defined business standards and 
conformity to applicable government regulations. Achieving MVP status validates our efforts to improving the 
work truck industry through professionalism, knowledge and performance. 
 
Because standards don’t raise themselves, MVP acknowledges the companies that are leading the industry to 
excellence. Drive Products USA’s MVP member status reflects our ongoing commitment to quality.  
 
NAFA Fleet Management Association acknowledges the value MVP brings to the industry and has officially 
recognized the program since 2011. Fleet managers and truck dealers know truck equipment manufacturers 
and distributors with MVP status have embraced specific business and quality measures and comply with 
federal requirements. 
 
A special thanks goes out to our Drive Products – Elkhorn branch and the rest of our dedicated team members 
driving our operations in the USA.  
 

 
 

 
 
 


